6170 Graceland Circle Morrow, Ga. 30260

November 21, 1973

Dr. Delbert Rose Asbury Theological Seminary Wilmore, Ky. 40390

Dear Dr. Rose;

I want to write and tell you how much I enjoyed visiting at Asbury and attending the Wesleyan Theological Society Meeting. My friend, Mr. Russ, and I enjoyed the visit thoroughly.

I hope that it will be possible for you to attend the meeting of Society for Pemtecostal Studies at Lee College, Cleveland, Tenn. on November 29-December 1. I know that the members of the society will welcome you.

I would also like to suggest that you bring a number of sets of the Wesleyan Theological Journals and offer them to the attendants of the conference at Lee . I believe that you would be rendering a service and I believe that those attending would welcome the opportunity to secure sets of the JOURNAL.

I trust that the Blessing of the Lord will be yours during the coming holiday season.

Sincerely,

W. Ralph McBroom